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November and December 2022 Prayer Letter
2 Year Update

| am amazed to see that it has been 2 years now since we began deputation! Time has surely flown by for us. First, |

would like to begin by telling everyone, | hope you have had a wonderful Christmas season and are able to begin this
new year of 2023 with a renewed sense of hope and excitement for all God is going to do for each of us. Secondly, |

would like to thank you all for your faithfulness to our ministry through prayer and financial giving.

In the months of November and December, we made 24 stops on our deputation travels across South Carolina, North
Carolina, and Virginia. We were able to see one person get saved over these past 2 months. We also were able to see
many get baptized and several people were able to get reassurance of their salvations.

The past 2 years have been very fruitful for our ministry. We have seen 35 people get saved, this includes the 21 peo-
ple who were saved this year. Including the 199 stops made this year, we have made a total of 392 stops through out
the past 2 years as we have attended regular meetings, missions conferences, revivals, camp meetings and the North
West Orientation. We also attempted to make our annual trip to Wallace, Idaho this year and that proved to be one of
the hardest trials we faced this year. However, it was a wonderful time of growth for our family as we stayed in the Wal-
lace area while healing from the traumatic car wreck we had. This was also great for us because it made the burden we
had for Wallace much greater. Since the wreck, we have continued to stay faithful to our scheduled meetings and have
been able to reach approximately 80% of our needed support before we make our move to |daho.

Our original goal was to be done by January 2023, however, we have had many set backs due to heath issues and the
major wreck so we now have a new goal to be in Idaho for the month of May or by June of 2023. We are excited to be
getting so close. We have begun to make needed repairs and updates to our home to prepare it to go on the market,
Lord willing, by April 1st. We have been searching for a rental or a home to purchase in the Silver Valley and have our
eyes on a certain store front in Wallace, that we pray the Lord will allow us to use.

We know the Lord knows exactly how 2023 will pan out for us, and we are thankful He knows what is best and we can-
not wait to see what He is going to do. | am currently working to fill our schedule up so we can complete deputation
soon. We currently have our regular support account in place as well as a building fund now that has been created for
those who want to begin to give to this need. We also will have a moving fund account available for those who would
like to help with this as well. | want to thank you all again for praying for us and financially giving to our ministry. Without
all of you we would have never been able to do all we have done so far for the Lord.

May God Richly Bless All of You,

Bro. Ray Godfrey
Psalm 119:173
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